

BARGAINING UPDATE

The Red Cross bargaining committee and the Union bargaining committee met last week. The Union coalition is trying to finalize our health care proposal. We met with the plan Administrator's representing Steelworkers, UFCW and IBEW to find a plan that contains the comparable coverage at an affordable price. We will have the final health care proposal for the next bargaining meeting. Most of the time was spent in caucus to finalize proposals. Red Cross gave the committee a comprehensive proposal and a counter proposal on staffing and scheduling. The Unions gave a comprehensive proposal to the Red Cross. Our next bargaining date is on May 11th. We need every member's help to win a fair contract.

Bargaining Unit members, please fill out this staffing and worklife balance survey. Let's make sure management hears from all of us! Please click on the link or QR code below:

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfG96S1Lqy0txClXqnMJSdowak4EnGICNmx im13qWHJpKLg/viewform?usp=sf link



Send a letter to National Red Cross Management to support a fair contract for Red Cross members.

Please click on the link or QR code below:

https://actionnetwork.org/letters/tell-red-cross-front-line-heroes-deserve-a-fair-contract/?source=OPEIU Email

